
 

Riverside School opened in September 2012, we have now moved into our new state-of the-art 

£45m building on the north bank of the Thames with nearly a 1000 students from Year 7 to 13 

in 2018; we will grow to approximately 2000 over the next 5 years, including a large sixth form. 

This is a great career opportunity to be part of a new and expanding school. It really is a very 

special place to work and pre-application visits are welcomed. 

Riverside School serves the growing Barking Riverside community on the north bank of the 
Thames and is already over-subscribed. The school currently operates in superb newly-built 
accommodation. 

This is an opportunity to join a new school as part of a tightly-knit team. All lessons take place 
in banded groups to enable work to be effectively targeted at the right level of challenge. The 
highest standards of behaviour and academic rigour are demanded and achieved. 

All teachers at Riverside School engage in exceptional quality continual professional 
development and learning. Adopting an evidence-informed approach to teaching and learning, 
combined with highly collaborative professional learning and a coaching system based on 
deliberate practice ensures the primary aim is to improve student learning and achievement. 
The school is a founding member school of the Partnership Learning Teaching School Alliance 
(PLTSA). 

This post would suit ambitious, creative applicants who would relish the opportunity to take on 
early responsibility. 

If you would like to arrange a visit to the school or have an informal discussion about the post 
please phone and ask to speak to Andrew Roberts, Headteacher. 

Application form and further details about the school and post can be found on the school’s 
website www.secondary.riversidecampus.com 

Closing date for receipt of completed applications: Noon, Friday 15th November 2019 
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